
 
 

HURRICANE HONE 
UPDATE NO. 3 

 
 
Sunday, August 25, 2024 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  

Since Young Brothers’ last update, please see the updated sailing schedule for the remainder of 
this week:   

Honolulu to Hilo sailing Saturday, August 24, 2024 - RESCHEDULED 
• The barge is now scheduled to depart on Sunday, August 25, 2024, and is 

estimated to arrive on Tuesday, August 27, 2024.   
 
Honolulu to Kaunakakai sailing Sunday, August 25, 2024 – NO CHANGES 
 
Honolulu to Kawaihae, Nawiliwili, and Kahului sailing Monday, August 26, 2024 – NO CHANGES 

• All cargo restrictions have been removed.  All cargo must be received by the 
normal cargo cut-off times as posted in YB’s Cargo Acceptance/Availability 
Information.  

 
Hilo to Honolulu sailing Monday, August 26, 2024 – RESCHEDULED 

• The barge is now scheduled to depart on Tuesday, August 28, 2024, and will arrive on 
Friday, August 30, 2024.  There are no changes to cargo acceptance at the Port of Hilo. 

 
Honolulu to Hilo sailing Tuesday, August 27, 2024 – RESCHEDULED 

• The barge is now scheduled to depart on Wednesday, August 28, 2024, and will arrive 
on Friday, August 30, 2024.  There are no changes to cargo acceptance at the Port of 
Honolulu.   

 
Honolulu to Kaumalapau/Kaunakakai sailing Tuesday, August 27, 2924 – NO CHANGES 
 
As a precaution, no livestock will be accepted at all ports for the remainder of the week. 
 
Young Brothers will continue monitoring the impacts of Hurricanes Hone and Gilma to weather 
and ocean conditions and may continue to make adjustments as necessary.  Updated 
information on changes to operations statewide will be sent via e-mail, posted on our website, 
and through our social media channels.  Young Brothers encourages its customers to sign up 
for e-mail notifications at our website at www.youngbrothershawaii.com/email-updates/. If you 
have any questions or concerns, please call your local port office.   
 
Sincerely,  
Young Brothers, LLC 


